
August 5th, 2012

Dear Readers, 

We are pleased to present the Spring 2012 edition of Sabiduría and would like to congratulate the 
author whose research paper was selected to be published. As in the fall semester, the spring 
selection was not an easy task, and we appreciate your patience during the lengthy process.

We would like to thank those who made significant contributions to the Spring 2012 edition:  
the Honors students who submitted their work and those who reviewed; Marcella Montesinos, 
Kim Stingo, Yona Mishanina, and Professor Diane Baird.

We encourage you to participate in Sabiduría this upcoming term and hope you'll join us in 
welcoming the new 2012-2013 editorial staff!

Keep up the great work!

Your Spring 2012 Editorial Staff,

Maria M. Chapado and Jonathan Murphy


